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26 July 2012

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
Richard Hemstad Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Reference Docket TR-120828

61:6 WY L270r 2102

To Who It May Concern,

Mohawk Northern Plastics, LLC d/b/a Ampac received notification of the prehearing conference
(set for August 22, 2012 at 9:30 am) regarding Docket TR-120828 for the petition filed by the
City of Auburn to construct a highway-rail grade crossing at A Street Northwest, City of Auburn,
USDOT Closing Number 945561A.

This letter constitutes written notification of intent to appear at the Commission’s prehearing

conference. Richard Shaw, Vice President, General Manager will appear at the prehearing
conference in the behalf of Ampac.

Sincerely,

Richard Shaw
Vice President, General Manager
Ampac

ampaconline.com

PO Box 583

Auburn, Washington 98071
P: 253-939-8206

F: 253-939-4015



